Regional Housing

From: Thomas Glaz < >
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 3:26 PM

To: Regional Housing

Subject: Regional Housing Needs Assessment (RHNA)
Hi,

I’'m a resident of Los Angeles (13th district) and | wanted to send my support behind a fairer RHNA assessment that is
due.

As the assessment will cover most of the next decade, it is imperative that we do not implement half measures but try to
apply logic that is fair and equitable to the communities living and working in California cities.

More housing in areas where there are actual jobs are imperative to a healthy growth of our cities, communities and
their living cultures. Allowing rich cities to remain isolated and permitting the ‘Not in my back yard’ mentality to persist
for another decade would be sinful. | hope that the assessment reflects the true growth of the cities and promotes just
building of housing for the people that need it, in the areas they need it. Near transit areas. Near jobs. Near services. Not
forcing them to commute for hours so that wealthy can continue to reap all the rewards of their labor.

Thank You

Thomas Glaz





